
From: Yerubandi, Ram (EC)   
Sent: Friday, November 27, 2020 4:27 PM 
To: dominique levasseur [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection] 
Cc: [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection] 
Subject: RE: German position on IHP 2nd-order draft Strategy of IHP-IX for consultation 
  

  

Hi Dominique: We have reviewed the 2nd order draft. I have participated in a couple of workgroup 
meetings in the draft stage. 
I sought input from some additional CNC members and few non-members. So far, I have received 
only very few comments, and many felt the document is in general reading well (including myself). 
Only a few suggestions (I have added those as comments in the attached document). 
I know we are a few days behind in sending this input to IHP, but if that is still ok, please pass it on to 
the secretariat. 
Thanks Ram 
  
Ram Yerubandi, Ph.D 
Manager, Water Science and Technology  
Environment and Climate Change Canada, CCIW, 867 Lakeshore Road 
Burlington, ON, Canada, L7S 4A1 
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